
27th September 2023 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

As part of Year 1’s exciting topic ‘What can we find in Chorlton?’ we will be taking the children 
on a walk around Chorlton.  During this walk we will be using a checklist of features of the 
local area to guide the children in their exploration of Chorlton. 

Monday 9th October  
1A (Mrs Howells’ class)  
Leaving at 9.00am and returning at 9.45am 

1B (Mrs Kershaw and Mrs McGillivray’s class) 
Leaving at 10.45am and returning at 11.30 

Tuesday 10th October  
1C (Mrs Eldridge and Mrs Clarke’s class)  
Leaving at 9:00am and returning to school at 9.45am 

Please ensure your child is wearing suitable footwear and a suitable coat. Please ensure your 
child is also wearing a red school jumper on the day of the trip. If a child arrives on a school 
trip without their school jumper they will either be given one from the spares box or a high-vis 
jacket so that they can be easily identified. 

As this is a local trip, we do not require additional parental consent. However, if you have not 
yet already consented to local visits, please fill in the Google form here:  
https://forms.gle/KHyuWQE2bmhGjzsa7  

We are looking for 4 volunteers per class. If you are able to volunteer to help on the morning, 
please fill out the form below: 
https://forms.gle/xsTfvfPR4rc163Gc6  

The office will contact you if we require your help.  If you are contacted to help, please meet 
the class at the school office 5 minutes before your class departs.  

Kind regards,  
Year 1 Teachers 

Year 1 Chorlton Walk 

Respect. Believe. Achieve.

https://forms.gle/KHyuWQE2bmhGjzsa7
https://forms.gle/xsTfvfPR4rc163Gc6

